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19/01/2021  13:09:432020/5635/P COMMNT CRASH This comment is made by CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead) The property in 

question is located at the junction of Aberdare Gardens and Fairhazel Gardens. The rear of the property is 

visible from the public realm. CRASH would prefer to see the proposed terrace partly-obscured by the use of 

opaque glass or planting rather than open metal railings.
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